
  

SN122022                                                                                         3M Scott Fire & Safety 

USER SAFETY NOTICE 
 

Dear valued customer, 

3M Scott Fire & Safety has received a small number of reports of E-Z Flo+ Mask 
Mounted Regulators (MMR) that shipped without cover screws installed. We have 
notified distributors and service centers that were identified as having possibly 
received incorrect MMR that will, in turn, notify any potentially impacted end users. 

Figure 1 identifies the Mask Mounted Regulator (MMR) model that may be impacted 
by this notice. The affected regulators will have a Part number of 200077-60, -67 0r -
68 with a manufacturing date of 08/22/2022. 
 

Figure 1: MMR Identification 
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If after inspection, it is discovered that an MMR is missing the cover screws, take the 
MMR out of service and contact your 3M Scott Fire & Safety Authorized Service 
Center to complete the repairs required.  If you require additional assistance, you may 
contact 3M Scott Fire & Safety Technical Support at scotttechsupport@mmm.com 
and reference User Safety Notice SN122022. Refer to Figure 2.  

 
Figure 2: MMR Cover Screw Location 
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